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Preschool Photography Release Form 

During the school year we plan to use photographs for the yearbook. These pictures may 
also be used by the teacher or other school staff for publicity, bulletin boards, school 
website, MLCS closed Facebook page. If you are in agreement please sign this form to 
signify your permission.  If you do not want pictures taken of your child and used in 
the ways listed, sign the form in the appropriate spaces below.  This does not affect 
pictures ordered from the professional photographers pictures in the fall and spring. 
Pictures taken by parents or chaperones on field trips or other class activities cannot be 
shared without permission. Your wishes will be kept on file and distributed to staff and 
teachers.  

If you have questions, please call the Preschool 928-1916. Thank you for your support in 
making this a memorable year and for considering allowing us to capture it on film.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I, _____________________________, agree to allow pictures to be taken of my  

child(ren),_____________________________________________________________________________ 

while at school functions. I acknowledge that these pictures may surface on a bulletin 
board on campus, on a teacher’s wall, a presentation made about the school, the local 
newspaper or our website. 

I, _____________________________, do not agree to have pictures taken of my 

child(ren), ______________________________________________________________. 

Closed Facebook only: Yes      /  No      _

(Print Name, Parent /Guardian) (Signature) 

(Date signed) (Print Student’s Name) 
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